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Friday 14th May 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
In line with the country moving to stage 3 of the Government’s roadmap, it will no 
longer be a requirement for adults entering the school playground to be wearing a face 
mask, this will be left to individual choice.  Please note, all other restrictions are still in 
place including the staggered end to the school day and face masks to be worn in the 
building in communal areas.   
 
Should further guidance be sent out or updated for school, we will review and inform 
parents in good time should there be any impact on the running of school. 
 
Term Dates 
I apologise if there has been some confusion caused with term dates for this academic 
year.  To clarify, there are no further training days this year so the term dates are as 
follows; 
 
End of summer term1 – Friday 28th May  
Start of summer term 2 – Monday 7th June  
End of summer term 2 – Friday 16th July 
 
Please also note that the term dates for academic year 2021-22 can be found on the 
school website - https://www.langleyfirst.org.uk/term-dates-2020-2021/  
 
Parent Governors 
I would firstly like to offer my thanks to the 7 nominees in the recent parent governor 
election.  It was fantastic to see such a strong field of candidates for parents to vote for 
with such a wide range of skills.   
As a result of such a strong field, the voting was extremely close across all the 
nominees but I am very pleased to share that Mr Kevin Hood and Mrs Lianne Anderton 
were selected to represent parents on the Governing Body.   
 
Events 
As always, the summer term is starting to get extremely busy with events for the 
children.  We will continue to update the school calendar and share updates with 
parents/carers through Twitter, Seesaw and Tapestry.  
Parents/carers will shortly be receiving information concerning our STEM week which 
will be running 24th – 28th May and look out for pictures on Twitter and Seesaw sharing 
what the children get up to on our Earth Day on Thursday 20th May!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr. T Jones 
Headteacher  

mailto:office@langleyfirst.org.uk
https://www.langleyfirst.org.uk/term-dates-2020-2021/

